

Malden, Massachusetts

Date: October 6, 2022

His Honor the Mayor has approved Paper #370 of 2022

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Order: That the sum of One Hundred Twenty-Eight Thousand One Hundred Sixty Four Dollars and Seventy Five Cents (\$128,164.75) be and the same is hereby appropriated from the TNC Surcharge Municipal Distribution Account to cover the following expenses: Road milling and paving, utility structure adjustments, pedestrian signal upgrades, wheelchair ramp upgrades, and new crosswalk line striping with thermoplastic at the intersection of Summer Street and Clifton Street.

Sponsored by Barbara Murphy

Paper #370 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy

Adopted, by the City Council, by ten (10) yea and zero (0) nay votes, the City Council consisting of eleven members at their October 5, 2022 meeting.

Approved, October 6, 2022 by His Honor, Mayor Gary J. Christenson

Attest:

City Clerk

Council President/Craig Spadafora

Mayor Gary I. Christenson